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I am in 100 percent agreement with SB 210.  Oregon must vote in person with proper 

ID on Election Day.  It is imperative for Oregon citizens to vote in person to stop the 

fraudulent voting that has occurred here in Oregon.  We want our elections and votes 

secure with integrity and truth.  Please vote yes for SB 210.  Help restore integrity 

and fairness back to Oregons voting. 


